
Tram House School Bulletin 

Friday 30th April 

Announcements! 

• These bulletins will be printed and sent home on Fridays. You can also find copies on the school’s 

website: https://www.beyondautismschools.org.uk/news 

• Tram House Supervisors are hosting a coffee morning on Wednesday 5th May at 10am via Zoom. 

The team will be exploring creating opportunities for communication and recapping Makaton. 

You can join the meeting by using the link below: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87213446835?

pwd=Tjg4MCtmQ3E4UTJTelNFTHlXcXo5QT09 

Meeting ID: 872 1344 6835 

Passcode: 5y0p2D 

• On Wednesday 5th May, we will be learning about a holiday celebrated in Mexico called ‘Cinco de 

Mayo’. Please consent to your child making and eating nachos and/or having their face painted on 

the letter sent home previously. 

 

 

What is on next week? 

 

 

Reminders 

• Reminder that Tram House School is a nut-free school and therefore products containing nuts 

should not be sent in for snack or lunches.  

Monday Bank Holiday (No School!) 

Tuesday  

Wednesday Virtual Coffee Morning– Tram House Supervisors 

Thursday  

Friday  


